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Submission to ANCA  - Consultation Process – F20A/0668 

To remove Night Time restrictions on New Runway and increase flights on current runway. 

Dear ANCA TEAM  

 I am living in the vicinity to the flight path on the current runway, and subjected to noise 
from overflying aircraft, which is very disruptive, especially at night time, trying to sleep.  I 

 
 

A nights sleep must be guaranteed for both of us.  

The application to remove the night time restrictions will mean there will be more than 
double the number of flights at night.   Sleep is most important  as part of a healthy life style 
and lack of sleep cascades into other health problems as has been proven.    

I am requesting that ANCA do not change these conditions, to reduce night flights to 65 
movements only as per the planning permission, with no night time flights on the new 
runway from 11pm – 7am  per the planning permission.    I am not in the sound insulation 
scheme  currently and will certainly see a two fold increase in aircraft noise day and night.  

 

The scheme does not include all those affected and is not good enough for those under the 
flight path.   On this basis for the community of St Margarets and Portmarnmock and 
Malahide and other areas,  these essential safe-guarding conditions 3(d) and 5 must be 
adhered to per the WHO .   The WHO state very clearly night time hours are 11pm – 7am in 
the morning.   During the pandemic, we saw very strict restrictions to protect the health and 
lives of our people.  The same should apply with Dublin Airport on every individual that will 
be impacted from sleep disturbance, to  be highly annoyed.     

These conditions  in place by An Bord Pleanala must be adhered to , in the interest of health 
and well being .  

Yours sincerely,  

Peggy Hoey.  
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